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The Fairfield Public Schools uses a Point-of-Sale lunch payment system.  You put money in your child’s account 

and when your child purchases food or beverages, the cost is deducted from his/her account.  You can check your 

child’s balance by registering on www.MyPaymentsPlus.com.  Registering on MyPaymentsPlus is free and allows 

you to receive e-mail notifications when your child’s balance goes below a certain amount.  It is your responsibil-

ity to monitor the balance in your child’s lunch account. 

 

You may put money into your child’s account in one of three ways: 

 

You may set up an account through www.MyPaymentsPlus.com and pre-pay whatever dollar amount you choose 

using a checking account, debit or credit card.  (You will be charged a 4.29% convenience fee for using your 

checking account, debit or credit card.  These charges cover the cost of bank fees.  The school district does not 

earn any income from these fees.) 

 
You may call MyPaymentsPlus’s toll free number at 1-(866)-563-7538 and pre-pay by checking account, debit or 

credit card over the telephone.  (You will be charged a 4.29% convenience fee for using your checking account, 

debit or credit card.  These charges cover the cost of bank fees.  The school district does not earn any income 

from these fees.) 

 
*Please note:  If you choose to pre-pay through MyPaymentsPlus, you will be given the option of putting 

money into either a Meal Account or a General Account.  The Meal Account will only allow a student to 

purchase the meal that is posted on the menu.  If your child purchases milk or water, we recommend you 

put your money into the General Account. 

 

You may send in a check to the Cafeteria Manager.  The Cafeteria Manager will enter your check amount into 

your child’s account.  Checks should be made payable to Fairfield School Lunch.  (There is no fee for this method 

of payment.)  Please put your child’s name and grade on the check. 
 

Please remember to put money in your child’s account on a timely basis. 
 

You can view what your child purchased for lunch by logging onto www.MyPaymentsPlus.com.  Click on Purchase 

History, select your child’s name and a date range and the purchase information will appear.  

  
 

2013 – 2014  Free and Reduced Price Meal Applications are available in your school office or on-line on 

the food services webpage. 

Visit our website 
www.fairfieldschools.org/parent_resources_food_services.htm 

http://www.MyPaymentsPlus.com
http://www.MyPaymentsPlus.com

